
 

 
 

 
 
 
Planning is well under way and we are pleased to give you the following updates. 
 
We are planning that on Day 1 the Rotarians and Partners will play a Better Ball 
Competition as well as maintaining individual Stableford scoring. 
  
The committee has also decided that for Rotarian players their worst score from 
Monday, Tuesday or Thursday will be able to be dropped, however, Friday’s score will 
be included. 
 
This year the AGFR committee has decided that they will be looking into providing each 
winner and runner-up a trophy within each category that they will be able to keep.  
 
We now have a dedicated email address registration forms and or queries which is 
agfrtournament@outlook.com and our website will be up and running shortly. 
 
Accommodation suggestions are also attached. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all next year.  
 
Aidan Wood 
Tournament Director 
AGFR 2017 
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